Olympia School District Cabinet Notes

March 7, 2013

March 25 Board Meeting at Centennial Elementary: Focus on Centennial by Principal Drummer; National Board Certification Recognition by Debbie H. and Nancy F., Late Start at High School by staff; Enrollment and Staffing by Jennifer P.; ORLA Design and Development by Tim B.

March 18 Board Study Session at Knox: Regarding budget for Athletics and Activities and Special Education. Jennifer and Joni will lead this discussion.

Administrative Retreat Dates: Tentative dates are August 8 for GA and August 12 and 13 for Principals and TPEP

High School Testing: Conversation continues in the Legislature regarding required high school testing for graduation. Debbi H. reported some of these initiatives could come out of the session, which would impact all high school students.

Skyward Access: A discussion took place regarding Skyward access for staff and the development of a permission policy regarding sensitive personal information. Dick will follow up with legal counsel.

Legal Update: Joni reported that school personnel cannot grant student admission to specific programs with the caveat they revoke their rights to special education services.